
KNEBWORTH PARK CRICKET CLUB - END OF SEASON ROUND-UP

Knebworth Park will shortly
conclude its league season after 18
hard fought weekends for its four
senior teams, all of which are
sponsored by AD Bly.  

It's been a year to remember for the
first XI, having recorded a hugely
impressive 12 victories from 16 games
to date, and with it, assured promotion
to division 2B of the Hertfordshire
Saracens league structure.

 It's a welcome return to form for KPCC, one of the county's most
vibrant clubs, boasting not only the four senior Saturday teams, but
11 Junior sides, a Sunday friendly XI and a newly formed Women's
team.

The season will finish with a bang with the annual Family Day at the
club this coming Bank Holiday Sunday, followed by the Junior and
Senior Award Evenings on Friday 2nd Sept and Sat 3rd Sept
respectively.

Pictured is the KPCC 1st XI, captained by Adam Sergeant (3rd from
right top row), standing alongside AD Bly Surveyor, Charlie Randall
(2nd from right top row).
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